
 

 

Date: 20/01/2025 
 

NOTICE 
 

It is hereby notified that our college is going to organize a Four-Day Workshop on Fabric 

Designing and Pottery Painting on and from 28th to 31st January, 2025, in our college 

premises, only for girl students. The workshop will be conducted by a lady resource person 

who is an established artist in this field and also an alumnus of our institute. 

Willing students are requested to register their names within 27th January, 2025, 

through the Google Form Link given below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeR9hf5BzuMFnL2m_8jyZQ1wegZ3TOtz42RnZ
cODSAnSfns6Q/viewform 
 

For details about this workshop please contact with Prof Pankaj Sen, Assistant 

Professor in Philosophy, Sarat Centenary College.   

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeR9hf5BzuMFnL2m_8jyZQ1wegZ3TOtz42RnZcODSAnSfns6Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeR9hf5BzuMFnL2m_8jyZQ1wegZ3TOtz42RnZcODSAnSfns6Q/viewform

